
From: Beth James  
Sent: Tuesday, September 28, 2021 4:54 PM 
To: Joe DiPaola <joe.dipaola@richmondhill.ca>; Carmine Perrelli <carmine.perrelli@richmondhill.ca>; Greg Beros 
<greg.beros@richmondhill.ca>; Tom Muench <tom.muench@richmondhill.ca>; Castro Liu <castro.liu@richmondhill.ca>; 
David West <david.west@richmondhill.ca>; Karen Cilevitz <karen.cilevitz@richmondhill.ca>; Godwin Chan 
<godwin.chan@richmondhill.ca>; Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca>; yyan@yrmg.com 
Subject: Decision regarding the position of Mayor 

  

Dear Councillors, Clerks and Reporter, 
  

As a resident of Richmond Hill, I have contacted you now to let you know that I would like to see 

a by-election to decide who our mayor is. 
 
I support on-line voting.  
  

Given that our current council is often deadlocked  and  at logger heads, the most democratic process for 
determining who is our next Mayor would be a by-election.   
 

The use of on-line voting will make voting more accessible to more people and reduce the cost of the by-
election. 
 

Thank you for your attention. 
  

Beth James 

420 Kerrybrook Dr 

Richmond Hill, ON 

L4C 3R1 

 


